
 

 

PAULINA MAYAGOITIA-DUENAS NAMED BRANCH MANAGER AT INTERRA CREDIT UNION 

November 6, 2023 – Paulina Mayagoitia-Duenas has been named Branch Manager for Interra’s 
College Green office, announced Liz Borntrager, Vice President of Retail Delivery. Located in 
Goshen, Mayagoitia-Duenas will provide daily operations, support, and coaching for the retail 
team. She will also focus on membership growth and community engagement. 

Mayagoitia-Duenas has ten years of leadership experience in the financial industry as a branch 
manager. She is a local graduate of Goshen High School and is excited to work in the 
community where she grew up. 

In her spare time, Mayagoitia-Duenas enjoys giving back to the community. She volunteers 
weekly at the Northern Indiana Food Bank, where she stocks shelves, and at the Center for the 
Homeless in South Bend, assisting with financial education. 

She currently resides in Goshen. 

Interra Credit Union, headquartered in Goshen, Indiana, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.8 billion. The 
credit union’s field of membership spans 24 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 315 full and part-time 
employees serving over 91,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, 
Marshall, and Noble counties in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com. 
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 
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